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SEATTLE, July 27, 2015 – Boeing [NYSE:BA] and Jin Air today celebrated the airline’s first direct-delivered Next-
Generation 737-800 in Seattle.

Jin Air is the low-cost affiliated company of Korean Air. Today’s delivery marks the 13th Boeing 737-800 to join
Jin Air’s all-Boeing fleet. The airline currently serves 16 routes in Asia and operates a total of 15 airplanes,
including two 777-200ERs.
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